Dear Mather.

I am enclosing the last letter from Crew, which was accompanied by a cheque for £163. O.ll, payable to Miss Saunders, and which I have sent on to her. This letter from Crew is, of course, important as record of a transaction and of the terms on which the money was paid over to the Society.

I am glad we reminded Crew of the existence of his Congress
Committee, which he speaks of as being coincident with the Committee
of the Genetical Society. If that is so, as you can perhaps verify,
no transference of funds whatever has taken place in any legal sense.

Have you yet heard from Salaman, so as to complete the list of recommendations for officers and Committee.

You will be interested to hear that Judy's litter, although definitely mis-mated, has, in fact, happened to provide just what we wanted, for the dog's mother was a <u>liver</u>. Evidently, also, Judy was heterozygous for liver, for there are three liver pups out of six. I think, therefore, it will be worth while giving 10 minutes to showing these to the Society on the 19th.

Yours sincerely,